From: Tom Varnell <Tom.Va/illlEN & .01g>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 12:06 PM

To: Linda Le <linda.| /S o m>; Samuel Thompson <Samu <l NG >

Cc: Dave Baur - Area Director <David |l 3N >; Thomas Franklin <Thom i >; Brandon
Lewis <Brandi I >; Dustin Dupuis <Dustiji NN, 2= mynguyen92677 @yahoo.com;
Trang Tran <tranga{ I >; Khoa Ngo <tr.khJi I >; Thai Luu <thaillllE:>; ThuyDinh
Cong Tran <dinhtra | INEEEE:; Tr. Nguyen Ngoc Anh - Germany <ngoc-a| I <>;
Mt_vo@yahoo.com; Votrandi ) ; 7| ; Duc Tran <gauchi o>
Subject: RE: Formal Letter of ICCVS Central Region Representative

Linda,
Thank you for your email.

The International Central Committee of Vietnamese Scouting (ICCVS) is not a committee of the Boy Scouts of
America, and the “newly elected Viethamese ICCVS Central Region Coordinator” is not recognized by the Sam
Houston Area Council.

Going forward, all communications regarding Vietnamese Scouting in the BSA should be addressed to the
National Vietnamese Scouting Committee (NVSC) Chair, Mr. Hui Nhat Ly, and to De Tan Nguyen, national staff
advisor to the NVSC and support to local councils with Viethamese Scouting outreach.

Thomas 0. Varnell | CEO/Scout Executive
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